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6th March 2013 
 
The next meeting of the Community Transport Sub-Committee will be held at 10.30 a.m. 
on Wednesday 20th March 2013 at the Community Centre, 71-73 Elm Road, Leigh-on-Sea, 
when it is hoped to transact the following business: 
 

AGENDA 
 
1.  Apologies for Absence 
 

2.  Declaration of Members’ Interests 
 

3.  Approval of Minutes of Previous Meeting 
 

4.  Membership Update  
 

5.  Report on Trips taken since last Meeting: 
 

a. The Mencap Christmas Concert on Friday 14th December at Highlands Methodist 
Church. This very well supported event (24 Members plus 4 helpers and drivers 
attended) was thoroughly enjoyed by everyone. 
 

b. Cinderella on Thursday 3rd January 2013 (matinee) at the Cliffs Pavilion. There was 
slightly less support for this year’s pantomime with 22 members plus 4 helpers and 
drivers attending. Feedback was mixed. Members were less enthusiastic about the 
modern songs and dance included in what they expected to be a largely traditional 
pantomime.  However everyone thought the 3D glasses were great fun and the effects 
brilliant. 
  

c. The Cranleigh Quintet on Friday 22nd February at the Plaza Centre. This quintet 
cancelled at the last minute and were replaced by the Atea Quintet. The classical 
enthusiasts within our group thoroughly enjoyed a varied programme performed by the 
five young musicians. Numbers attending (11 including helpers) were down because 
of cancellations (3) through cold and coughs in the winter period. 

 
6.  Progress on Arrangements for Future Events: 

 
a. The Irish House Party at the Palace Theatre on Friday 8th March 2013. 14 members 

and helpers are attending. Transport arrangements for this concert have been made. 
 

b. Alan Ayckbourn’s A Cricket Match at the Palace Theatre on Thursday 21th March 
2013. 28 tickets have been purchased. All are fully taken up by members and helpers.  
Transport arrangements have yet to be organised. 

 
7.  Future Programme of Events 
 
 

 Vivien Choppen 
Community Transport Officer 

6th March 2013 
 

Please Note: Any member who is unable to attend the meeting must send their apologies before the meeting. 


